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Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Harrison, Beth

From: Erin Gutknecht <erinegutknecht@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 11:20 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Allow Out-of-State Lawyers

Penny Miller, 
 
Thank you for opening to comments on the important issue at hand-- should water protectors be allowed out of 
state representation? My answer, my comment, is an unequivocal yes. Please, yes. They have allies across state 
lines ready, able and willing to give them the best possible representation. Please hear our voices reaching you 
today through emails, calls, and post. Please honor our requests. 
 
With so much respect and hope, 
Erin Gutknecht 
612 430 4104 
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